All Saints CE First School

School Lane, Church Leigh. ST10 4SR

www.allsaints-leigh.staffs.sch.uk T: 01889 502289

1st October 2021 Newsletter



Harvest Festival

Harvest Festival will take place on Tuesday 19th October in All Saints Church. Unfortunately due to Covid Restrictions and keeping our classes in their bubbles we cannot accommodate parents in church.

More information will follow regarding Harvest Donations.

School Times

Just a polite reminder that school starts at **8.45am** and all pupils are expected to arrive at that time, morning registration takes place at 8.50am. Thank you.

Classrooms

As recommended by DfE we have to keep windows/doors open in school to keep the building ventilated due to Covid – with this is mind please ensure your child wears their school jumpers along with an extra layer under their school t-shirts. Please ensure your child has a warm & waterproof coat with them every day as they will be going outside even in inclement weather conditions.

Can all parents please ensure that their child has a water bottle with them every day and that it contains water only, not juice. If your child doesn't like plain water then a flavoured water is acceptable.

Autumn Term Dates

Mon 4th October - Governing Board Meeting

Wed 6th October – Jordan the Youth Minister leading Worship

Wed20th October – Jordan the Youth Minister leading Worship

Thurs 21st October – End of half term for Pupils

Fri 22nd October - INSET day

Mon 1st Nov - School re-opens

Fri 26th **November –** Flu Vaccinations for Reception to Y4

Useful Information

Snack

The children in Y1 – Y4 can buy snack off Miss Kerry with a prepaid order sent in for the following week on a Friday please or they can bring a healthy snack from home. Younger children have fruit & milk provided.

School Times

Pre-School start at 9am and finish at 12.30pm/3.15pm Nursery to Y4 start at 8.45am and finish at 3pm

Staffing

Mrs Johnson in our Nursery and Reception Class has decided to leave her position – we are currently undertaking a recruitment process to find a suitable replacement. In the meantime we have engaged an Early Years qualified supply teaching assistant to work with Mrs Crutchley until half term.

Holiday Club

We are currently ascertaining requirements for a holiday club to run over October Half Term – if you are interested in booking a place please email your interest and for which dates to the school office email address. Please register your interest by Friday 8th October. Please note that the club can only run if sufficient numbers attend to ensure it is viable.

Thank you for your continued support.

School Meals

Just a reminder that all children in Years Reception, 1 and 2 are entitled to government funded free school meals – your child can choose from a freshly cooked hot main meal, jacket potato with topping or if preferred sandwiches can be provided, followed by a choice of dessert and drink.



Miss Kerry and Miss Julie will be doing an

'Burger Bar' theme day on Thursday 7th October – please see the attached menu for further details!



Join us at Miquills American Diner on Thursday 7th October

MAINS

Beef Burger in a bun Veggie Burger in a bun Chicken burger in a bun

Your lunch, your way!

Get yourselves a delicious burger and choose your own toppings

We've got cheese, crispy onions and ketchup

SIDES

Cowboy Beans
Curly fries
Sweetcorn

Fresh and delicious seasonal salad cart

DELICIOUS DESSERTS Chocolate Brownie & vanilla ice cream

Help us to help your school by supporting Census Day
We would encourage you to send your child for a school lunch on this
day. A large chunk of school funding for the year is based on how
many children eat a school lunch.